NEC49/2018
TUC Women’s Conference 2019
Delegation and Motion

Delegation

One branch nomination has been received for two places on Napo’s delegation to the TUC Women’s Conference, which takes place from Wednesday 6 to Friday 8 March in London. The member nominated by branches is as follows:-

	NAME
	GRADE
	RACE/GENDER


	BRANCH

	Pauline Johns
	PSO
	White/Female
	South Southwestern

	
	
	
	


The NEC is invited to approve this nomination. The Officers will consider a further round of nominations. The NEC is asked to delegate approval of subsequent nominations to the Officers’ Group.

Motion

No motion has been received by branches. The Officers will consider a motion and report back to NEC.
Yours sincerely
IAN LAWRENCE
General Secretary
